
From: “Lamontagne, Anne” <anne.lamontagne@philips.com>

Subject: RE: Customer service follow up from April 7

Date: April 11, 2016 at 11:01:15 AM EDT

To: “BostonsBestBar@aol.com” <BostonsBestBar@aol.com>

Hello Dianna:  I could not have been any more pleased. Regis was a pleasure  

to work with, he was professional, friendly and had outstanding customer service skills.  

I have another event I’m trying to pull together the first week in May and I am hoping 

Regis will be available. My challenge is getting space in our Cambridge office so not 

sure I can pull it off. In any case, I would recommend Boston’s Best Bar to anyone.  

Thank you so much.

 

Warm regards,

Anne Lamontagne

 

Executive Assistant to Bob Reese MS, MBA

Sr Vice President & Global Partner

Healthcare Transformation Services
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